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February 15, 1968

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter which is self-explanatory.
I would rather that you did not divulge that I had s ent
you a copy. You will know what is best to do.

Devoted regards,

ru

Luther Holcomb

Enclosure

Honorable Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


